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Internal Memorandum 
August 1, 2023 
Toronto, ON 

 
 

To: OHBA Membership 
From: OHBA President and Board of Directors 
 
Subject: OHBA CEO Transition 
 
 
Dear fellow Members of OHBA, 
 
I am reaching out to advise that Luca Bucci (CEO) is no longer with the Ontario Home 
Builders’ Association, effective today, August 1, 2023. 
 
To ensure continuity going forward, I will be assuming a more active role in the day-to-day 
management of the Association, with the support of The Board of Directors and Association staff 
until such a point that a new leader is named.  
 
The Board of Directors will retain an executive search consultant to support the HR 
Committee in the recruitment and selection of a new CEO, and no changes in the 
Association’s goals and objectives are planned at this time.  
 
We assure you that the Board of Directors is deeply committed to ensuring the continuity of 

services and advancing the current strategies in place to provide high-quality services to all 
members.  
 

 
Louie Zagordo 
President, Ontario Home Builders’ Association 
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